

28<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Introducing.... Friends of Clearwater Primary Academy**

As the school continues to grow, we have found ourselves in the fortunate position whereby we have been approached by people outside of the regular Parents/Carers and Staff to help support us with the events that we run.

As a result of this we can no longer remain a PTA and as such we have rebranded.

We are still the same friendly group of people that you are familiar with, and our purpose is still the same; to enhance and enrich the lives of children at school, just with a new name and logo.

We would like to take this opportunity to introduce the core committee members to you and should you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to contact us, either directly to one of us, via Facebook (@ClearwaterPTA) or by email to <a href="mailto:PTA@ClearwaterAcademy.co.uk">PTA@ClearwaterAcademy.co.uk</a>:

Chair Donna-Marie Smith (Olivia Year 4)
Vice Chair Rachael Smitton (Owen Year 4)
Secretary Samantha Pitt (Thea Year 3)

Treasurer Jenni Hinton (Finlay Year 4, Sophie Year 2)
Community Champion Theresa Parker (Ani Year 4, Araelia Reception)

If anyone would like to help us with planning events, volunteering at events or both (for even a very small amount of time) then we would love to hear from you and this now extends to grandparents, aunts, uncles etc.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at an event soon.

Friends of Clearwater Primary Academy